
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 
Big Day Out – Tomorrow we will be heading out 
on our Big Day Out!  We will leave school and 
take buses to the Botanical Gardens, where 
students will participate in a range of activities.  
Students are still required to wear their school 
uniform. 
 
Please make sure students have… 
• Water bottles 
• School jerseys (the North End  

of Dunedin can be a bit cooler  
than tropical Concord) 

• Appropriate footwear for walking 
(shoes with laces will be your best 
option, leave the crocs at home!) 

• Sunscreen if they use a special  
type (school will provide sunscreen) 

 
School Lunches will be dropped off at the 
Gardens for those who have them.  Please 
pack a bit more for morning tea as the 
students will be having an active day.   
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15am, returning  
to school by 3.00pm.  Many thanks to all the 
whānau who have offered to come with us – 
please bring your own lunch, drink bottle etc. 
 
Goal-Setting Interviews – Goal-setting 
interviews will take place on Wednesday  
26th February from 2.00-6.00pm, and Thursday 
27th February from 3.15-6.00pm.  Please book 
your preferred day and time on the Skool 
Loop app.   
 
If you don’t yet have the Skool Loop app, it is free 
to download from Google Play and the App Store 
– search ‘Skool Loop’ and choose our school 
once it is installed. 
 
It’s very simple to book - click on the ‘Bookings’ 
link on the front page, click on Wed 26- Thurs 27, 
click on the teacher’s name, tick the day you 
prefer and the time you want – done!  If you are 
unable to make any of the times available, 
please contact your child’s teacher.   Please 
contact the school office with any queries.  
 
It is important that parents and 
students are all present at the 
interviews to set achievable goals 
with everyone’s input. 
 

Breakfast – Breakfast in our kitchen 
began again last week, running every 
morning from 8.30am.   
 

Thank you to the parent helpers who have  
agreed to continue this year.  We are looking for 
one more parent helper for Friday mornings, 
from 8.30-9.00am - please contact us if you are 
able to help with this.   
 

Cooking with Andrea - Some students have 
been lucky enough this week to make some 
apple pies with Andrea in the school kitchen. 
The apples were picked from our own apple 
tree here at school. All students will have the 
opportunity to cook with Andrea throughout the 
year, teaching them very important life skills. 

 
Music - This coming Tuesday all classes will 
have music lessons with our dedicated music 
teacher Hiliako.  This will be a weekly occurrence 
and one of the many highlights at Concord 
School.  Some students will be extended 
throughout the year, working in a small group 
with Hiliako to prepare for upcoming 
performances. 
 
Futsal – We are able to enter three teams into 
this term’s futsal competition at the Edgar 
Centre.  A separate note will be given to the team 
members with further details.  Games begin 
next Tuesday 18th February (1-4) and 
Wednesday 19th February (5-8). 
 
Touch – Unfortunately we didn’t have enough 
players to enter a touch team this term. 
 
School Uniform – All new school uniform items 
can be ordered online, and are available to 
purchase at Promo-X in Hillside Rd.  Go to: 
https://www.promo-x.co.nz/product-category/ 
concord-school/   Password:  CCUF22.   
We also have a lot of second-hand uniform items 
in Room 2.  
 
Dates to mark on your calendar:  
* Fri 14th Feb - Big Day Out 
* Wed 26th-Thurs 27th Feb - Interviews 
 
Glen Beadle 
Principal 
 
  

13 February 2025 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (eg sick) 
 



 
 

 
Registrations are now open 

 
 

are open. 

 
 

     

Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Skool Loop  
= Zero Data 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for up-
to-date information, messages, photos and 

videos: www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin  
 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to be 

vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair 
often and 

treating when 
necessary 

        Lucky Book Club 
 

         The first Lucky  
  Book Club orders for 2025 
close TOMORROW Friday 

14th February.  Please return 
money and orders to the 

school office. 


